sl f e E-RANaH ] (0 H :5.C.H.O.0. L
Campaign News

JUNE?28, 2025

-~ /7

o e ont al !
oW + 0V0 M (L

s

One Month In - Big Changes Ahead!

It’s hard to believe it's been one full month since Droste Construction
broke ground on our campus—and school was still in session when they
began! Since then, every corner of Lutheran High School has seen
transformation. From the kitchen walls rising to the classroom
demolition dust settling, the pace has been steady—and exciting.

While there is still much to be done, we are hopeful and prayerful that
our classrooms will be ready for the first day of school on Wednesday,
August 13. We're confident the kitchen will be completed even sooner
—thanks to the incredible momentum from the team at Droste
Construction. Their progress has been remarkable, and we’re grateful
for the craftsmanship and care they bring each day.

We also extend our thanks to Mission Architects for their visionary
designs and to CertaPro Painters, whose work has brightened our
hallways, classrooms, and Commons, making the rest of the school shine
even amidst the construction.

When you step back onto campus this fall, you may hardly recognize the
place! These improvements represent more than walls and windows—
they represent our commitment to building an environment where
students thrive spiritually, academically, and relationally.

Stay tuned for more updates as we move closer to welcoming our
students back into spaces designed to Grow and Serve in Christ!



